
Policy and Finance held on 11th July 2023 

39/23/24 TO RECEIVE THE CURRENT STC AND COMMITTEE BUDGET 

STATEMENTS AND CONSIDER ANY ACTIONS AND ASSOCIATED 

EXPENDITURE. 

 

It was RESOLVED to note the Town Clerk update on budget reports. 

 

It was proposed by Councillor Miller, seconded by Councillor Martin 

and resolved to RECOMMEND to the Burial Authority Committee, 

Services Committee and Library Sub Committee to consider the 

virement of funds to bring budgets back within the set expenditure at 

their next available meeting. 

 

 

 


